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The Red Ribbon Club organized a webinar on the subject  “Covid Awareness: Myths and Facts”.
The webinar was conducted on 5h Feb 2021 on Zoom platform. The session started by 3 PM and
was concluded by 4:30 PM. The meeting started with the Presidential Address of the Principal Dr A
G  Mathews,  the  webinar  was  taken  by  Mr.  Arun  Oommen,  Senior  Consultant  Neurosurgery,
Lakeshore Hospital. The speaker explained about “Covid-19”, myths regarding the Covid treatment,
and he urged to follow only official data for facts. He conducted the webinar as an interactive Q&A
session and took many questions from the participants. On an average 65 participants were present
in the meeting.


